
 

 

November 27, 2014 

 

Dear Depot Operator 

As the year is quickly coming to a close we wanted to say thank you for being such an integral part of 

our program.  The NS Paint program continues to be a great success thanks largely in part in the much 

needed and valued service you provide in your community. 

In 2014, on the eve of its 20th anniversary of operation, Product Care was given a new name and a 

refreshed look.  ReGeneration was born as the new face of Product Care. You can see the most 

immediate impact of the branding on our new website, ReGeneration.ca. Please know that from an 

operational standpoint, nothing changes, ReGeneration is simply our new consumer-facing name. 

ReGeneration would like to remind depots that the following products are accepted under the program: 

•all paint aerosols 

•marine paints (except those which are registered as a pesticide) 

•wood, masonry, driveway sealers or water repellants (not tar-based or bitumen based) 

•deck coatings and floor paints (including elastomeric) 

Our program only accepts architectural paint, which is to say, products that a consumer would typically 

buy and use around the house.  Unfortunately, we are not currently able to put all the acceptable paint 

products on the brochure.   Items that are not acceptable include items such as ice paint, tar-based 

coatings and roofing products, adhesives, non-aerosol automotive paint, tints and colorants, anti-fouling 

paint, industrial coatings as well as Unlabeled Containers. 

If you require clarification on this or have any other questions, concerns or compliments please contact 

me via email at bob@productcare.org or by phone at 902-792-8428.   

Wishing you and your staff a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Regards, 

 

Bob Langdon 

Nova Scotia Program Coordinator 


